
PC Committee 

From: 	 Moana Wietecha <moanaw@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Thursday, June 16, 2016 8:59 AM 

To: 	 PC Committee 

Subject: 	 Oppose Sea Walls 

Aloha, 
My name is Moana Wietecha and I'm born and raised on Maui. I am an avid surfer and waterwoman. Seawalls 
are not only environmentally harmful but, they can also be harmful to beach goers. When a seawall is in place it 
disrupts the natural flow of the oceans currents, causing stronger rips and currents in beaches nearby. I oppose 
the use of seawalls especially when a safer more long term option is available. 
Mahalo nui, 
Moana 
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